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Division of Transportation - Py bljc Information Meeting #2
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%}::{é LakeCounty

MILWAUKEE AVENUE TO
SAUNDERS/RIVERWOODS ROAD

The Lake County Division of Transportation (LCDOT) is conducting the second Public Information Meeting concerning the Deerfield
Road Phase | Preliminary Engineering and Environmental Study. The Deerfield Road study area is from Milwaukee Avenue on the west
to Saunders/Riverwoods Road on the east, a distance of approximately 2 miles.

Your input is valuable and it is our commitment throughout this study to include stakeholders, such as yourself, in this process. The
purpose of the second Public Information Meeting is to present the Preferred Alternatives and seek public comment. Please place your
comment forms in the box marked COMMENTS; or fax to (847) 984-5888; scan and email to cgleason@lakecountyil.gov; or fold in
thirds, tape closed, place a stamp and mail.

To be included in the meeting record, please send comments by Friday, November 16, 2018.

The project study group is specifically seeking input on the following:
= Preferred Alternative on Deerfield Road from the Des Plaines River to Saunders/Riverwoods Road
=  Preferred Alternative on Deerfield Road from Milwaukee Avenue to Des Plaines River

(Optional, Please Print)

Name /Affiliation

Address

City/State Zip Code

Phone No. E-Mail Address

O / would like to receive e-mails on this project

O / would like to receive additional e-mails /correspondence from Lake County
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Lake County Division of Transportation
Mr. Chuck Gleason

Project Manager

600 West Winchester Road

Libertyville, IL 60048
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